






CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Gahanna. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: LiquorLicensingMailUnit@com.ohio.gov
Sent:                                                         Tuesday, December 19, 2023 11:00 AM
To:                                                            Jeremy VanMeter
Subject:                                                   Automatic reply: Permit STCK 70636190010 - PREMIER BROADCASTING COMPANY INC DBA MASSEYS PIZZA
 

 
 
Thank you for contacting the Division of Liquor Control's Licensing Mail Unit Email.  This email confirms receipt of your attached documents.  Staff will get your documents to your file, review it,
and contact you if there are any issues. 
 
Please do NOT send questions to this email, if you have a question send it to fileinquiry@com.ohio.gov.  
 
Regarding the documents you sent us, please make sure on the submitted document or in your email you included either your permit # or the name of your business and the address of where
it will operate as it appears on your application. If this information is not included, it could delay processing of your submission of information until we locate the correct file and/or have to
reach back out to you. If you forgot to include that information, please notify us.
 
Thank you for your patience, 
 
Division of Liquor Control Licensing Section 
 
*******************************************************************************************
The information transmitted is intended solely for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or
other use of or taking action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the sender and
delete the material from any computer. 
*******************************************************************************************
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